
Pulpit Announcements 
Twenty-Second Sunday in Ordinary Time 

August 28, 2022 
 

• Our charitable tithe this weekend will go to the Bishop’s Annual Appeal, in 

support of the Bishop’s charities and pastoral outreach. 

 

• The flowers in the sanctuary this weekend are in memory of the Parada-

Morales grandparents. May they rest in peace. 

 

• This weekend in the narthex, we have sign-ups for our Nocturnal Adoration 

this coming Friday- Saturday (Sept 2-3). Please be generous and give an hour 

of prayer to the Lord and to your parish family! 

 

• Also in the narthex, we have additional Catholic emergency cards. Please take 

as many as you’d like. 

 

• This Sunday, August 28, we have our monthly Fellowship Sunday at 12:15 

PM. All parishioners are invited to come for donuts and fellowship! 

 

• I’ll be away for a couple of personal days this coming Tuesday-Wednesday, 

August 30-31. There will be no Mass or Confessions on these days. Our 

devotions and Adoration will all still take place. 

 

• This coming Friday, September 2, at 7:00 PM, we have our monthly Mass of 

the Sacred Heart. Confessions will begin after Mass and continue until 

Midnight. 

 

• This coming Saturday, September 3, we have Confessions from 9:30 AM – 

10:30 AM, followed by our monthly Healing Mass with the Anointing of the 

Sick.  
 


